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Lenten Opportunities 

 Stations of the Cross is scheduled for Thursday, March 2 from 2:30PM-3:10PM in 

St. Mary’s church 

 Adoration is scheduled on Friday, March 3 Gr. 3-5 10:15AM-10:35AM & Gr. 6-8 

10:45AM -11:05AM 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
Our very first STEM OPEN HOUSE will be held on Tuesday, March 14th at St. Mary 

Campus from 4:00-6:00.  This is a drop-in event for ALL ages and parents to learn about 
and try out several STEM activities.  The STEM Open House will be held in the lower level, 

Library area.  We look forward to seeing you! 

 

This Thursday Parent Lunches At St. Mary Campus 
St. Mary Campus will be hosting our second parent lunch day during the lunch hour.  On 

the parent lunch day assigned to your part of the alphabet, you are invited to come in and 
have lunch with your student(s) in the Cafeteria/Community Room.   
 

Due to capacity limits in our cafeteria, the following day and time has been designated for 
families using the first letter of the student’s last name. 

    

Thursday, March 2  RESCHEDULED FROM 2/16 
   A - D   11:30am - 12:00pm     
   E - K   12:05pm - 12:35pm 
 

Please note the following: 
Lunch will not be provided for parents.  Please plan to bring your own lunch. 

Hot lunch will be available as normal on Thursday for the students.  Students not taking hot 
lunch should plan to have a cold lunch or a lunch brought by their parents. 

 

Parents should enter the building using the lower narthex doors off the 

parking lot behind the school.  Parents may park in the parking 

lot.  When arriving or leaving, please be extra cautious of any students 

outside for recess. 
 

All Star Band News 
Congratulations go out to Waukesha Catholic band members Clare B., Cecilia H., 
Cait O'R., and Jack O'R. Students were selected by directors of the November 

UWM Middle Level Honors Band festival to participate in UW-Milwaukee 
Youth Wind Ensembles (UWAY) All-Stars Band in February. The band 

rehearsed twice and then performed a concert at UW-Milwaukee.  The All-Stars band is 
composed of the most talented musicians from the November festival.  We are very proud 
of our Waukesha Catholic musicians.  Way to go! 
 



Waukesha Catholic continues to offer Blessings in a Backpack.  

The Blessings in a Backpack program mobilizes communities, 

individuals, and resources to provide food on the weekend for 

elementary school children across America who might otherwise 

go hungry.  Food is dispensed the last school day of the week in a discreet and caring 

manner in your child’s backpack.  There is no cost for this program.  If your child is 

currently are not enrolled in this program but you would like them to be, please contact 

Teresa Velazquez at 262.896.2932 x1315 or tvelazquez@waukeshacatholic.org. 

 

 


